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November 17, 2023

Via Email 
Governor Walz 
Via Policy Adviser 
Nicauris Heredia-Rosario 
Nicauris.Heredia-Rosario@state.mn.us 

Via Email 
Michelle Weber 
Executive Director 
LCC 
michelle.weber@lcc.mn.gov 

Via Email 
Ryan Inman 
Revisor 
ryan.inman@revisor.mn.gov 

Via Email 
Representative Michael Nelson, Chair 
Labor and Industry Finance and Policy 
Committee 
rep.michael.nelson@house.mn 

Via Email 
Representative Joe McDonald 
Republican Lead 
Labor and Industry Finance and Policy 
Committee 
rep.joe.mcdonald@house.mn 

Via Email  
Senator Jennifer A. McEwen, Chair  
Labor Committee 
jennifer@senate.mn 

Via Email 
Senator Gene Dornink  
Ranking Minority Member 
Labor Committee 
sen.gene.dornink@senate.mn

Re: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules

 
Because of statutory changes from the 2023 legislative session, the bureau has identified 
several obsolete rules under chapter 5510, its rule chapter on the Public Employment Labor 
Relations Act. The bureau plans to introduce legislation in the 2024 legislative session for 
legislative authorization to use expedited rulemaking authority to amend the obsolete rules and 
to repeal rules identified under last year’s report. 

The cost to prepare this report was about $30. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-539-1414 or ian.lewenstein@state.mn.us. 

Sincerely, 

Ian Lewenstein 
State Program Administrator Coordinator 

cc: Chris Steller, Legislative Reference Library 


